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Latin Masses in August

Friday, 1st August First Friday, Votive Mass of the Sacred Heart 8:30 am

Sunday, 3rd August Second Sunday after Easter 12 noon

Friday, 8th August St. John Mary Vianney, Confessor 8:30 am

Sunday, 10th August Ninth Sunday after Pentecost 12 noon

Sunday, 17th August Tenth Sunday after Pentecost 12 noon

Sunday, 24th August Tenth Sunday after Pentecost 12 noon

Sunday, 31st August 11th Sunday after Pentecost 12 noon
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Prayer Intentions
For the sick and suffering
(see also Parish Bulletin)

Miscellaneous Intentions

Rob McBride, Peter Perkins, Kurt Raeder, Alison 
Spaven, Ron Turner

For our Priest, Bishop and the Holy Father
For vocations to Priesthood and Consecrated Life

R.I.P. Please remember in your prayers the faithful departed:
Peter Stornebrink, Fr. Donald Malins, Christine Stornebrink, Fr. Alex MacLellan, Fr. Michael Birch, 
Irene Domotor, Roger and Sally Brown, Earl and Elsa Morrison, Bernard and Nova Wauthy, Louis 
Berard, Marcellina Baldauf, Patricia Gould, Mary Lawson, Lorna Cue, Doreen Kitchen

NEWS

Ordination of Julian Malinowski
Our big news this month: Julian Malinowski, our 
former Queen of Peace parishioner, was ordained 
to the priesthood on July 3, 2025.  He is with the 
Institute of Christ the King, a traditional order of 
priests.  He was ordained by Cardinal Burke at the
seminary in Italy. No news yet on where he will 
be posted. Please keep him in your prayers, as 
well as our other former parishioner, Fr. Kent 
Grealy, who is with the FSSP and serving  at Holy
Family parish in Vancouver.  We have been very 
blessed in our little traditional community.  Please
keep praying for more holy priests.

Fr. Julian Malinowsky has sent a thank-you letter 
to his benefactors on the occasion of his 
ordination; the letter is included as an insert in 
this newsletter. Fr. Malinowsky also included 
photographs from his ordination, his first Mass in 
the seminary chapel, and several subsequent 
Masses in Poland (Lublin and Warsaw).  The 
letter and photographs can also be viewed on our 
website latinmassvictoria.com  and can also be 
found online in the latest Una Voce Canada 
newsletter, which can found at
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https://us7.campaign-archive.com/?
e=4935bc7203&u=9b14a66bb12d8024adf0ccddc&id=aff563d7d3

[The link can be followed more easily by retrieving the PDF version of the newsletter from our
website.]

August Mass Schedule
There will be no Friday morning Mass August 15, 22, and 29 since Fr. Domotor will be away 
on holidays.

Sunday noon Latin Mass will continue each Sunday in August.  Fr. Domotor will be returning 
for this, even though he is technically on holiday; please remember to thank him for this. 
Sunday Masses will not be full sung Masses, since the choir is on a partial break for the 
summer.  However, the choir will be present 

Friday August 15 is the Feast of The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary.  While there will 
be no 8:30 Mass that day, the Ordinariate will have both a 10:00 am and a 6:00 pm Low Mass 
that day.

Friday morning  weekday Masses are expected to resume in September; Sunday sung Masses 
are also expected to resume in September.

Seminarian Fund
Seminarian Fund, March 13, 2025 through July 27, 2025:

April Book sale $353.60

May book sales $228.75

June book sale $244.65

July book sale $234.00

Coffee Fund $1,295.05

Total YTD $3,302.60

Ellie Raeder describes the future plans for the Seminarian fund:

Thank you to everyone who donates cash or food for the table.  This is a wonderful way to 
help keep our Traditional Latin Mass spreading throughout the world.  The seminarians are 
very appreciative of all our help.
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The two young men from our Parish, Kent Grealy and Julian Malinowski, are now fully 
ordained traditional priests. We will still continue to support our Canadian seminarians who are
in traditional seminaries with the Fraternity of St. Peter’s seminary and the Institute of Christ 
the King seminary. This is done through Una Voce Canada in Vancouver, who forwards monies
to them personally. Please continue to be generous with your donations at our Sunday coffee 
hour and to support our monthly book sales.

 We will also from time to time use some of our collected funds for needs in our own Latin 
Mass community, such as stipends for visiting priests when Father is away, possibly needs for 
our choir, or the altar servers, or for Mass books, etc.  This month I will purchase Father 
Domotor a gift certificate for $100 to thank him for coming back into town from up Island to 
say our Sunday Masses while he is on vacation.  He was unable to get permission for a 
replacement.

You will always be informed where the monies are distributed four to six times a year. Thank 
you to everyone for your generous donations to that little box on our Sunday food table. This 
all helps to keep our little community going. God bless you all.

Altar Flowers
Our Latin Mass community continues to need a few more women willing to help with the 
flower arrangements for the altar.  This would entail helping out about once every three 
months. Please consider helping. Contact Ellie Raeder at 1-604-808-2390, or at 
<momraeder@yahoo.ca>

LITURGY
The month of August  is dedicated to the Immaculate Heart of our Lady.  The three important 
feastdays in August are the Transfiguration,  on Wednesday, August 6th, the Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary, on Friday, August 15th and the Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary, on Friday, August 22nd.

A light blue colour, while not an actual liturgical colour for vestments, is often associated with 
our Lady; she is often depicted in garments of that colour.

DEVOTIONS
Marian Devotions for the month of August can be found on our website.
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